
KEA Educational Provision 

Week beginning 23 March 2020 

Email: edprovision@keaston.bham.sch.uk 

 

Pupils attending the KEA Educational Provision will follow this timetable and adhere to the 

expectations outlined below: 

 Only those booked into the educational provision can attend. Please email 

edprovision@keaston.bham.sch.uk if your son’s circumstances change. 

 Pupils must arrive at school by 8.40am and register in the school dining hall by 

8.45am daily.  

 Pupils are not required to wear school uniform. 

 Pupils will be able to purchase a lunch from the school canteen as usual. Options will 

be limited and food choices made in advance. Free school meals available for those 

who are eligible.  

 All pupils must bring their PE kit daily as they will have a games lesson after lunch. 

 Pupils are expected to provide their own equipment such as pencil cases, calculators 

and resources. 

 Mobile phones are permitted, however the use of phones is at the discretion of the 

supervising teachers. 

 Pupils will only be able to access the following areas of school: East wing downstairs, 

the dining hall, sports hall, reception and outside areas. All other areas of the school 

will be out of bounds for deep cleaning.  

 

Timetable 

8.30am Pupils arrive 

8.45am Pupil registration, dining room 

9.05am – 10.45am Online learning, computer rooms 

10.45am Recess 

11.05am – 12.50pm Online learning, computer rooms 

12.50pm – 1.30pm Lunchtime 

1.30pm – 2.30pm PE lesson with Mr Thomas 

2.30pm – 3.35pm Online learning, computer rooms 

3.35pm Pupils leave school 

 

Information 

 Daily staffing will include: 

 Two supervising teachers from King Edward VI Aston 

 One PE teacher from King Edward VI Aston 

 Two members of the senior leadership team (including either the Headmaster or 

Deputy Head) 

 One Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Student services will be open 8am – 4pm 

 A first aider will be on duty daily 


